
Punjab School Education Board 
Press Note 

Admissions to 10th and 12th class Board Examinations for Open School 

system under Punjab School Education Board for session 2025-26 are open 

and the last date for admissions without late fee is 31 st August, 2025. 

Students can get admission from O 1st September, 2025 to 31 st October, 

2025 with late fee of 1500/- per student. There will be no extention of dates 

after this Schedule. Students who wish to take admission can apply through 

accredited school (accredited school list is available on www.pseb.ac.in), 

regional offices of the Board or directly by students through the online 

process from the Board's website. Fees will be deposited directly to Board 

account by online method. Students/candidates are required not to pay any 

type of fee or funds other than admission and examination fee paid to the 

Board directly. Prospectus for admission, syllabi and other information are 

available at website www.pseb.ac.in 

Deputy Secretary unjabi Vikas and Academic) 
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